

EDDIE BAZA CALVO Governor **RAY TENORIO** Lieutenant Governor

Office of the Governor of Guam.

April 6, 2016

Honorable Judith T. Won Pat, Ed.D. Speaker I Mina'trentai Tres Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 155 Hesler Street Hagåtña, Guam 96910

Dear Madame Speaker:

At the request of the nominee, I am withdrawing the nomination of Ms. Geraldine M. Leon Guerrero, as a member of the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) Board of Commissioners, which was transmitted to your office on February 17, 2016.

Senseramente,

EDDIE BAZA CALVO

1498

93 16-1498 Office of the Speaker Judith T. Won Pat. Ed.D

Received By:

P.O. Box 2950 • Hagatna, Guam 96932

Tel: (671) 472-8931 • Fax: (671) 477-4826 • governor.guam.gov • calendar.guam.gov









MPR -6 PH # 53 1





March 21, 2016

The Honorable Eddie Baza Calvo Ricardo J. Bordallo Complex P.O. Box 2950 Hagatña, Guam 96932

Hafa Adai The Honorable Eddie Baza Calvo,

This letter is to thank you for selecting me to be on the GHURA Board of Directors. I am truly honored and humbled for your confidence in seeing my participation and input to assist in guiding an agency.

At this time, it is with deep regret that I humbly decline or withdraw my nomination to sit on the GHURA Board.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Have a wonderful week!

Sincerely,

Geri Leon Guerrero General Manager

CFI-0316-1001